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Shimmy Beach Club closes temporarily

Shimmy Beach Club, a lifestyle destination venue situated at the V&A Waterfront, Cape Town will close for refashioning
from 29 July to 29 August 2016. The party venue will be making minor décor renovations, a revamp of the menu offerings
and a 2016 style update.

Voted as Cape Town’s hottest club by Zomato, Shimmy Beach Club balances the style of international party life and the
laid-back atmosphere of Cape Town.

“In the same way that ‘summer bodies are made in winter’, we believe that the best summer party plans are started in
winter! Expect a hot summer line-up of great events, decadent delights on our food menus and a ‘new look’, just in time for
Spring/Summer 2016.” said Malcolm Moodie, Shimmy Beach Club’s general manager.

Popular in summer for the Submerged Sundays, headlining internationally acclaimed electronica and dance group,
Goldfish, Shimmy Beach Club will reopen for its new Summer line-up featuring local artists that have put South African

music on the map, as well as being host to some of the world’s biggest names in music.

For more information, or to book a table, please email info@shimmybeachclub.co.za or call 021 200 7778.

For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com
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